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I object to the continued and further destruction of our ‘green and pleasant land’ by the Government and
National Highways through unnecessary road building whether above or below ground. Very soon there won’t
be any countryside left for an industry that is already in decline with car ownership decreasing. Environmentally
this proposal is a disaster and I fail to understand how anyone can condone such a construction.
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